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YEAR 6 CEREMONY AND DINNER
Tuesday 26 November, marked a fantastic day of celebration for our Year 6 students as
they celebrate completing their Junior School journey. The Ceremony was a memorable
event, attended by families, siblings, Year 5 students, staff and special guest Councillor Mrs Fiona
McNaught from Liverpool City Council. Each graduate received a devotion book, their graduation
certificates and an Aquatopia Pass generously gifted by Liverpool CIty Council.
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The celebrations continued into the evening with the Year 6 Dinner at Liverpool Catholic Club.
Students enjoyed delicious food, energetic dancing, and fun moments captured in the photo
booth. The night culminated with parents joining their children for the final dance, creating a truly
special end to a day filled with joy and community spirit.

Congratulations to our Year 6 graduates!

Mrs Cristy Abecina
Junior School Teacher - Year 6 Team Leader
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